
From: Natasha Friend  
Sent: 28 March 2023 10:23 
To: Planning 
Subject: Planning reference 2022/0528/P - I support the O2 Centre Masterplan 
proposals 
 
Natasha Friend 
58 London Road 
Shenley 
Radlett 
WD7 9DY 
 
Dear Planning Team  

I am writing to support the O2 Centre Masterplan proposals planning 
reference number: 2022/0528/P.  

I have seen the considerable efforyt Landsec have made to support equality in 
Camden and beleive they are an important partner for the We Make Camden 
Missions. 

  

Best wishes, 

Kind regards, 

Natasha Friend 

 


